
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

Autumn update 

The Autumn NCS Programme. 

Our autumn NCS program is a one-week experience that will take 

place during the October half-term. This maybe a shorter 

experience compared to the summer experience, but rest assured 

it delivers all the same benefits you would expect from an NCS 

experience. What’s more, the autumn program is geared 

specifically in helping towards applying for university. With the 

opportunity to give back to your local community and learn vital 

independent living skills, universities across England recognise the 

importance of NCS. Young people stand a 25% better chance at 

securing a place at university after completing an NCS program. 

To top this, the autumn program is completely free! However, 

places are VERY limited at only 500 places! and is only reservable 

on a first come bases. 

 Autumn Programme overview 

 Below are some of the Phases and activities you will be getting up to! If you have any questions, then please 

do email us! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

25% better chance at securing a 

university place 

Help your local community with life 

after Covid 19. 

Shape your future career and learn 

independent living skills  

Have a fantastic time and make new 

friends, all for FREE! 



 

 

 

NCS Moving Forward 

Autumn is a little different this 

year at NCS, but you will still 

get the opportunity to take part 

even if you did Keep Doing 

Good this summer. We still 

have exciting opportunities and 

activities for you to take part 

in! 

 

 

 

We’ve been running 

our successful Keep 

Doing Good 

programme helping 

young people have an 

impact on their 

community. 

About Me: 

• I completed NCS myself which 

helped me develop confidence 

and provided me great career 

advice 

• Recruiter for Leicestershire 

• I love travel, fitness and 

photography. 

• Email: moshaikh@ingeus.co.uk 

 

 


